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You’re Invited to Tell Your Story! 
 

If you participated in the rescue, recovery, or 
clean-up effort as a worker or volunteer 

following the 9/11 attacks, we invite you to: 
 

• Speak out publicly about your experiences 

• Speak out publicly about issues you’re now facing 

• Speak out for five to seven minutes 

• Speak out in a poem, a report, or a story 
 

Speak Out at Ground Zero! 
(Substitute readers available) 

 

For information about participating please call the 
WTC Medical Monitoring and Treatment Program 

Special Events Phone Line at (212) 241-6307 
 
 

A partnership of the New York State AFL-CIO, the New York City Central 
Labor Council, the WTC Medical Monitoring and Treatment Program, 

labor unions, firefighters and police officers, responder organizations, 
and community and faith-based groups 


